
 
Sealed Bid Opening 

RFB 2015-05 – July 4th Fireworks Display 
 

City of Isle of Palms City Hall 
 

2:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 16, 2016 
Council Chambers of City Hall 

 
 
 
 
Present: Linda Tucker, Administrator 
  Desirée Fragoso, Assistant Administrator 
  Marie Copeland, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
Administrator Tucker announced the sealed bid opening for RFP 2015-05 – July 4th Fireworks 
Display.  The bid was advertised in accordance with the City’s Procurement Code on the City’s 
website and in The Post and Courier.he City received one response to its Request for Bid from 
Fireworks by Grucci of Bellport, New York; they submitted a letter declining to submit a bid under 
the RFP terms stating that they were unable to meet the bid specifications.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 
 
 

 
 


